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Upcoming Events:  
 

July 15 - Aug. 14 .......... 4 
The Courtyard 
 

September 9 ................ 4 
Annual Business Meeting 
 

September 21............... 9 
Dine with Wine: Moulin 
Bistro 
 

October 2 ..................... 3 
Oktoberween 
 

October 9 ..................... 8 
40th Anniversary Dinner 
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Presidentõs Message: Jimõs Journal 
During the month of August, the OCWS is 
very busy. The OC Fair is half way com-
pleted, candidates are running for the 
OCWS Board of Directors (BOD), and 
preparation for our Annual Business 

Meeting is being finalized.   

Elections 

Please read Dennis Esslingerôs Board of 
Directorsô candidate article. I recommend 
anyone considering running for the Board 
of Directors to talk to current or past board 
members about their experiences. Being 

on the board is a very rewarding experi-
ence that allows you to work with many 
wonderful people who also share in your 

passion for wine. 

Annual Business Meeting 

The Annual Business Meeting is compli-
mentary for all members. The meeting 
provides a wealth of information on the 
status of the Wine Society, as well as pro-
vides you with the opportunity to meet the 

(Continued on page 3) 

OCWS Scholarship Program  
Since the Wine Societyôs inception 40 years 
ago, and the development of the Scholarship 
Program, the Orange County Wine Society 
has raised and donated $549,007 in scholar-
ships to students studying enology 
(winemaking), viticulture (grape growing), 
wine appreciation, and culinary arts at several 

colleges throughout California.  

Colleges have included Allan Hancock Col-
lege, California Polytechnic University Pomo-
na, California Polytechnic University San Luis 
Obispo, California State University Fresno, 
Orange Coast College, University of California 
Davis, and Napa Valley College. The scholar-
ships are granted to the colleges and universi-
ties, where the discretion to decide the recipi-
ents of the scholarships is granted to the edu-
cational institutions. If you would like to do-
nate to the Scholarship Fund, please forward 

donations to OCWS. 

 

Years 

Save the Date  
Sunday, October 9, 2016 

40th Anniversary Dinner 

Yvesô Restaurant & Wine Bistro 

Please refer to the article on page 7 

for more information. 

Celebrating 
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The Orange County Wine Society is a non-profit 
501(c)(3) educational organization incorporated 
under the laws of the state of California with its prin-
cipal place of business in Costa Mesa, California.   
 

PO Box 11059, Costa Mesa, CA  92627 
Phone: 714.708.1636  Fax: 714.546.5002 

Website: www.ocws.org     www.facebook.com    
Twitter: @OCWineSociety 

 

Office Administrator: Janet Hammond 
OCWS Website Administrator: Wendy Taylor 

OCWS Photographer: Jim Burk 

June Membership Report  

 

 

Jim Beard 

President 

jim@ocws.org 

949.302.7286 

 

Bill Redding 

Vice President 

bill@ocws.org 

949.248.1125 

 

Fran Gitsham 

Treasurer 

fran@ocws.org 

714.287.9663 

 

Liz Corbett 

Secretary 

liz@ocws.org 

714.342.6652 

 

 

John Carnes 

Director 

john.carnes@ocws.org 

818.515.5702 

 

Dennis Esslinger 

Director 

dennis@ocws.org 

714.328.0454 

 

Brian McDonald 

Director 

brian@ocws.org 

714.227.7284 

 

Rich Skoczylas 

Director 

rich@ocws.org 

714.891.0737 

 

Stacey Taylor 

Director 

stacey@ocws.org 
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The Orange County Wine Society extends a warm welcome to its new-
est members! Membership for the following members was approved by 

the Board of Directors at the July meeting: 

Sameer and Shen Diddee  ƴ  Hazel Dula  
 

As of July 8, the Orange County Wine Society has 908 members.  

- Brian McDonald, Director 
& Membership Chair 

The Wine Press is the official newsletter of the Orange County Wine 
Society, Inc. The newsletter is published monthly. The Wine Press wel-
comes input from the OCWS membership. Forward comments, ques-
tions, and suggestions to winepress@ocws.org. 
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